
EXT || RE: Dangman Park - Hydrogeologic Testing
Wu, William (DEC) [william.wu@dec.ny.gov]
Sent:Tuesday, December 15, 2015 4:13 PM
To: Vater, Katherine
Cc: Cross, Gardiner (DEC) [gardiner.cross@dec.ny.gov]

Hello Katherine,

Re: K – Dangman Park MGP, site no. 224047

I’ve reviewed the proposed hydrogeologic testing work plan that was submitted to me on December 15, 2015.
It is hereby approved and is considered an addendum to the SRI work plan that was approved on September
15, 2015. Please place this addendum into the document repositories.

All the best,

William Wu
Environmental Engineer 1, Division of Environmental Remediation

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway Floor 11, Albany, NY 12233-7014
P: (518) 402-9662 | F: (518) 402-9679 | william.wu@dec.ny.gov

www.dec.ny.gov |  | 

From: Vater, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Vater@na onalgrid.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 2:11 PM
To:Wu,William (DEC)
Subject: Dangman Park Hydrogeologic Tes ng

William -

As mentioned last week, here is the work plan for the proposed hydrogeologic testing at Dangman Park.

Please let me know if you have any questions.  Arcadis is hoping to performing the testing first thing in the new year.

Also, as follow-up to our meeting last week, I am working on details of alternatives for an IRM, and hope to discuss
those details with you and Gardiner in January before submitting a draft IRM work plan.

Thanks,
Katherine

Katherine Vater, PE (WI)

Project Manager

Site Investigation and Remediation

nationalgrid
Fleet Services Building/Administrative Office
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